
Cougar Daily’s “The Potty Mouth” 
The Bathroom Sensation That’s Sweeping the Nation 

Hey there Cougars and happy Tax Identity Theft Awareness Week! (You’re aware of it now, thank me 

later). It’s another beautiful week here at Coronado, and The Potty Mouth is here to make it even better! A lot of you 

are probably re-learning that third quarter is the crunchiest time of the school year both in terms of workload and 

motivation. If this didn’t describe you, congratulations, but if it did, I totally get it and we’re going to get through it 

together. And how are we going to do that, you may ask? Well, I’m so happy you asked! The very best way to 

unwind is by scanning the QR code below and reading some of your peers’ amazing articles on The Cougar Daily.  

____________________________________________________________________________ 

Upcoming Events 

 
Want to read more? Find more on our website, cougardaily.org or on Instagram @thecougardaily! 

1/23/23 – 1/28/23 

Parking Lot Pro Tips 
When you think about Coronado, what comes to 

mind? Well for starters: cougars, the colors red and 

gold, The Potty Mouth, and an absolute train wreck 

of a parking lot. There’s no sugarcoating it, so here 

are some tips on how to navigate and survive when 

you’re out on the asphalt.  

- Look both ways before crossing – it was true 

when you were five and it’s true now. 

- Traffic laws still apply to those of you who 

drive, those arrows on the ground aren’t just 

there to look pretty.  

- Watch out for ice – last week I slipped and hit 

my head on someone’s mirror, and I wouldn’t 

wish that on any of you. 

- Ever played Frogger? Let’s not simulate it 

here at school, stay aware of your 

surroundings.  

- DON’T. DO. DONUTS. I know its snowy and 

some of you have cars that can handle it but 

that doesn’t make it okay. This one is common 

sense but some of you continue to surprise me. 

- Wave at that person who let you in or across. 

It takes barely any effort and it’s just a good 

habit to get into.  

- Don’t look at your phone. I totally understand 

and I’m guilty of it too, but I promise 

whatever’s happening there can wait until you 

aren’t at risk of being hit by a Ford Escape. 

Fun Things Happening in Your 

Hallways 

• Girls Swimming Senior Night is this week! 

Go support your fellow Cougars against 

palmer this Thursday at 4:00pm! 

• Boys Basketball knocked down Falcon in a 

close game last Saturday, nice job guys! 

• Breaking News: Michael B. Jordan and Paul 

Rudd agree that there was a mistake and that 

I’m actually the world’s most attractive 

man.  

• Update: They forgot about Ryan Reynolds, 

sorry to disappoint you all.  

• Congratulations to Lilianna Martinez who 

took third place in the Girls SCSML 

Tournament on Saturday! 

• The comet dubbed Comet 2022 E3 (ZTF) is 

passing by Earth this month and is the 

closest to Earth in the next week or two. If 

you want to see the comet, go outside 

between 1:00am and 3:00am and turn your 

eyes to the northwest. It should appear as a 

faint green glow using binoculars. This is a 

1 in 50,000 years type thing, take advantage! 

• Go Check out your 

classmate’s 

amazing articles on 

The Cougar Daily! 

 

 


